
 

On March 19, 2016 the delegation from Hindustan College of Science and 
Technology (Farah City, India) arrived at our University within the framework of 
Cooperation Agreement. The delegation members: Dean of the Faculty of Physics 
professor Mulayam Gaur and professor of the Faculty of Physics Tiwari Rajeev 
Kumar. The purpose of this working visit was the conduction of joint researches 
and consideration of the potential future cooperation. During the 7 days` visit our 
Indian colleagues met with the administrative staff members of the University, 
visited laboratory «Physical Chemistry and Technologies of Micro- and Nano-
sized Systems», Practical Scientific-Research Laboratory for joint research 
activities. Besides, on March 23, 2016 the visitors gave an open English language 
lecture on the topic «Nanosize and Nature» for the students of the Faculty of 
Physics. The lecturers were speaking about nanomaterial scientific researches, as 
well as about Indian culture, its system of education, religion, population and 
places of interest.  

 


